
 





We want to build new bridges for our Thai students to have the unforgettable experience of meeting and following
Jesus. We teach Bible-infused English classes every day. We spend time talking with students and playing games in the
lobby of our center. Our center organizes outings to strengthen friendships and give opportunities to share our lives. We
invite students to cell group meetings and worship services.

Help us build new bridges by praying for all of us serving in Thailand.

+ Pray for the Saturday, March 23 gathering of ten Bethlehem Star of Peace-related fieldworkers currently in Thailand.
We’ll meet to encourage one another, plan, and discuss changes in our ministries here. That evening we’ll celebrate
the wedding anniversary of fieldworkers Don and Carol Estrella.

+ Pray for special classes in each of the five Santisuk locations on “The Real Meaning of Easter.” These will be held during
the week of March 25-29.

+ Pray that seekers will come to the joint worship service of all Santisuk Schools and Churches on Easter Sunday. Dennis
will be the speaker, sharing about “Life-changing Choices.”

+ Pray for us during Songkran, the Buddhist New Year—perhaps Thailand’s biggest holiday. We’ll have no classes April 12-
21, but will still have informal times with students and former students as the country celebrates with a huge water
festival.

Thank you for your part in helping us build new bridges. Your prayers, encouragement, and giving allow us to help least-
reached Asians discover Jesus.

Onward,

Dennis & Melody Nordine
Bethlehem Star of Peace International Directors
Partnering with Global Horizons Inc.

Give to BSOP’s ministries online at:
www.globalhz.org/BSOP-Nordine
Send US$ checks payable to BSOP to:
BSOP-GHI
PO Box 64059
Eagan, MN 55164-0059
Global Horizons Inc. is a registered 501c3 nonprofit (EIN 41-1805314)
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